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Chairman Ostmeyer and members of the Senate Federal and State Affairs Committee, 
the Kansas Board of Regents submits this testimony regarding SB 186, which amends 
the Personal and Family Protection Act. 
 
The Kansas Board of Regents supports the local control concept in the bill and is 
neutral on the rest of SB 186.  
 
SB 186 allows the governing body or chief administrative officer to exempt out of 
section 1 of the bill for 4 years by doing the following: 
1.  Adopt a resolution 
2. Draft a letter providing the legal descriptions of the building to be exempted and the 

reason for the exemption 
3. Include a copy of the security plan for the buildings  
4. Submit a notice of the exemptions and a copy of the resolution to the Kansas 

Attorney General 
 
Thank you for your time and your consideration of our position.  

 


